
 
 
 
The 2025 Sara Mullikin Porter Memorial Scholarship 

for Undergraduate Women Continuing Their Education  

Sponsored by AAUW* Bluegrass Central Branch of Kentucky 

The AAUW Bluegrass Central Branch is offering a need-based scholarship of up to 

$2,000 to assist an undergraduate Kentucky woman to continue her education. We are 

proud to offer this scholarship in memory of Sara Mullikin Porter who taught for 29 years 

and was a strong advocate for and supporter of women who were continuing their 

higher education. Sara played a major role in establishing the Bluegrass Central 

Branch. 

 

Scholarship selection is based on financial need, academic promise, clarity of goals, 

and future potential. 

A woman is eligible to apply if she: 

• Resides in the state of Kentucky 
• Is enrolled in an accredited institution as a full-time or part-time undergraduate 

student in an Associate or Baccalaureate degree program, including online 
programs, and has completed at least 12 hours, or equivalent, toward the 
intended degree 

• Has had at least 2 consecutive years as a non-student sometime in her adult life 

2025 Scholarship Application 

All components are due by April 30, 2025, for the fall 2025 semester.  

For more information, please contact Anne Hackett by email:  
annehackett500@gmail.com 

 

*The American Association of University Women (AAUW) advances equity for women and girls 

through advocacy, education, philanthropy, and research. 

https://forms.office.com/r/NRLdNQyRS9

